## MUSD Announcement Anuncio de MUSD

December 9, 2024

## Dear Montebello Unified School District Community,

We are writing to inform you of the passing of a teacher at Montebello High School. Additionally, we are currently collaborating with the Montebello Police Department.

We understand that this news may be troubling for our students, staff, and families. Please know that we take these matters with the utmost seriousness and are fully cooperating with the police to ensure that the process is handled appropriately.

At this time, we ask for your understanding as we respect the confidentiality of the ongoing investigation and adhere to legal processes. Due to privacy laws, we are unable to share further details.

We are committed to supporting our entire school community during this difficult time. Earlier today we made counseling services available for both students and staff, and we encourage anyone who may need support to reach out to your school administration. Our priority is to provide a safe and caring environment for all.

If you have any information or concerns regarding the above, please contact the District's Title IX Coordinator at (323) 887-7900 and/or the Montebello Police Department at (323) 887-1250. We will continue to keep you informed with any significant updates as appropriate.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Sincerely,

The Montebello Unified School District